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Sheep & Wool Growers meeting March 14

Mar 7, 2016
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MERCER - The 97th Annual Mercer County Sheep & Wool Growers meeting is 6:30 p.m. March 14 at the
Penn State Extension Office, 463 N. Perry Highway .

Tureen dinner at 6:30 p.m. followed by meeting of the association, election of directors and a program at
7:45p.m

The program will feature Dr. Marion Knights, reproductive physiologist from West Virginia University.
“Approaches to Increasing Lifetime Lamb Crops” is the topic

Lawrence County Wool Growers will also meet at this time to hold its annual meeting and select the
‘Ambassador/Lamb and Wool Queen for 2016.

Fanilies are asked to take a favorite meat dish — preferably lamb or chevron and a dessert or
vegetable/pasta dish.

Reservations 724-662-3141
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Marlon Knights

From: Jodi Richmond
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 10:47 AM

To: West Virginia shepherd Federation: Marion Knights
Subject: Re: Thank you.

Tagree that a winter meeting might be good timing and Dr. Knight scemedinterested in coming back. We will
consider other locations and times of he can present again and appreciate the Shepherd Federation's support. 1
am copying Dr. Knight on this email as well. Have a great week.

Sent from iPhone
Jodi Richmond
WVU Estension - Mercer Co.

On Oct 17, 2016, at 9:45 AM, West Virginia Shepherd Federation <wvashepherds@yahoo.com> wrote:
Dear Jodi,

Thank you for hosting the seminar on Saturday at Spanishburg. I found it very informative and
‘motivating. Dr. knights' presentation on the National Sheep Improvement Program were spot on.
His comments about the rams (and bucks) seld at the W.Va. Purcbred Sheep Breeders Sale not
having EBV"s publicized at the sale draws aftention to a genuine concern. I am a member of that
association and will raise the point at the next meeting.

Dr. OBrien's presentation was equally informative and the opportunity to do hands on
FAMACHA training was invaluable to the efficacy of the dass room presentation. It's a shame
that the tum out was low. The W.Va. Shepherds Federation can help you spread the wordon
Sheep and Goat topics, tho' Im sure you made every cffort to notify any interested prodacers of
this seminar. As I suggested a seminar drawing producers from Mercer, Summers, Monroe and
Greenbrier counties is worth considering Perhaps a Saturday in winter would work?

By the way, a producer in Tyler Co. told me his neighbor is looking for aKiko buck, preferably a
‘big kid or yring. If you know aproducer with one for sale let me know.

Joe Aucremanne
304-445-1516





